
The Bulldog Dish

News from the Bulldog PTA
Happy New Year Bulldog Families! 

•Check out our online  Spirit Wear Shop for 
ordering and purchasing all your families’  
#BulldogStrong attire! 
http://blueoakbulldogspta.weebly.com/store/c2/Spirit
_Wear.html
 
Important Dates:
January 13th 
Pizza Guys Dine Out
January 25th
P.T.A. Meeting via Zoom 6:30pm

•Would you like to know an easy way to give back 
to our school without doing anything extra? All you 
have to do is sign up for Fork Lift Scrip and Amazon 
Smile. These are both fantastic ways to raise funds 
for our school by doing what you are already doing, 
buying everyday necessities for your family. If you 
need more info please check out our PTA website at 
BlueOakPTA.com. 

K.I.T.    (Keep in Touch)
Like us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to 
date on all Blue Oak PTA happenings. Our handle 
name is BLUEOAKPTA. 

    January 2021

Happy New Year! We hope that all our Bulldog families had a 
wonderful Winter Break. Even with all of the uncertainties, 
we are looking forward to the next half of this school year. 
We are grateful to have your students on campus with us, 

learning with their teachers and peers.

This is often a time of great academic gains for students. 
The excitement of the holidays are over and kids are ready 

to settle into the routines and structures of school again. 
While there is nothing typical about this school year, we 

expect that our students will flourish this year, just as they 
have in years past.

 
At this time of year, we hear a lot of talk about New Year’s 
Resolutions. At Blue Oak, we believe that goal setting is an 
important component to success. Setting any type of goal 

allows people to be reflective and also proactive in the areas 
of positive growth. Encourage your child to set a goal for 
themselves that has to do with school. It is a good idea to 

write the goal down, so you can celebrate success towards 
the goal as it happens. Help your child to be reasonable 

about the goal they set. We want kids to work hard toward 
attaining the goal, but be careful not to set a goal that is so 

difficult that they throw in the towel. 

We are looking forward to a PAWS-Itive 2021!

January 4th: School Resumes
January 6th: Board Meeting
January 13th: Pizza Guys Dine Out
January 18th: No school: MLK Jr. Day
January 20th: Board Meeting
January 25th: PTA Meeting
January 29th: Spirit Day: Crazy Socks

l

The DISH for January

Hybrid Schedule through January
On December 16th, the BUSD School Board voted to keep 

the instructional day in the current hybrid model until at 
least February 1st. This means that on January 4th, when 

school resumes, your child will attend in their currently 
assigned AM or PM cohort. The board will meet again on 

January 20th to review the possibility of a more full 
reopening on February 1st.

http://blueoakbulldogspta.weebly.com/store/c2/Spirit_Wear.html
http://blueoakbulldogspta.weebly.com/store/c2/Spirit_Wear.html
http://blueoakpta.com/


Don’t Lose TRACK of What’s Happening 

February 12th: No school
February 15th: No school
February 26th: End of 2nd Trimester
February 26th: Spirit Day: Mix & Match

My Bulldog paw 
promises are...

Birthday Announcements
Would you like to have your child’s birthday 

announced in lights? If so, we can wish your child a 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY on our marquee! Simply, pop into 
the office, fill out the form and pay $20. Please fill out 

the form three days prior to your child’s birthday.
The money raised goes straight back to the Bulldogs! 

It is a win-win!

Blue Oak Contact Information
2391 Merrychase Dr. Cameron Park, CA

Office Phone: (530) 676-0164 
Website: https://www.buckeyeusd.org/boes 

Rachelle Ball, Principal: 
rball@buckeyeusd.org

Core Value 
RESPECT

To treat people and things with value and care

    I am respectful.
    I am responsible.

  I am safe.
   I am a problem solver.

Ins and Outs of the Parking Lot
In an effort to ensure that everyone is aware of the 

ins and outs of the parking lot, let’s review!
All traffic flows one way through the parking lot. 

Entrance into the lot occurs across from the church, 
by the marquee. There are two lanes of traffic. 

Students should exit the vehicle only when the car 
is pulled as far forward as possible and directly next 

to the curb. 
No vehicles should be left unattended in the drop 

off/pick up lane to ensure that the flow of traffic is 
moving. 

All vehicles exit at the stop sign, making ONLY a 
right hand turn.

These rules are in place to ensure the safety of our 
Lil’ Bulldogs as they get from their car to the 

classroom and vice versa. 
Thank you for helping to keep our parking lot safe 

and friendly!

Let’s READ!!!
How would you like to check something out from our school 
library?  It’s so easy & the books get delivered right to your 
classroom!  Simply fill out a library request form letting the 
librarian know what books you would like to check out and 
make sure to hit submit when you’re done.  The link to the 
form can be found on our new library web page, or on your 

teacher’s site.  On the new library web page you can also 
find the search tool to see what books are available in our 

library collection, and even a video to show you how to 
search if you’ve never done it before.  I’m looking forward to 

seeing which books you pick!
Library form 1st grade :  
https://forms.gle/Gbk7JJnVGuLpomvZ7
Library form 2nd grade : 
https://forms.gle/FaiJD1AQrhue99TB8
Library form upper grades:  
https://forms.gle/xy8PvqRquSuJPt4j8

Kindergarten & New Student 

Registration
Hard to believe it is already time to be thinking about next 

school year! 

If you have a kindergarten or transitional kindergarten 

aged student (or a student who will be new to Blue Oak), it 

is time to gather the necessary information to get them 

registered for the 2021/2022 school year. 

Online EARLY registration begins on January 19th. You 

can access this through our school website: 

https://www.buckeyeusd.org/boes

On February 8th, registration packets will be available for 

pick up at the school office and available for download on 

our website. 

Registration packets are only accepted at the school for 

which you reside. If you are uncertain as to your school of 

residence please visit https://www.buckeyeusd.org/ click 

on “Parent Resources” and then “District Boundaries”.  

A registration packet is considered complete when the 

school has:

1. Registration forms filled out

2. Copy of birth certificate

3. Current immunization record

4. Residence verification (two forms)

Please contact our front office with any questions 

(530) 676-0164 

or email out school registrar,

 Karen Varags at kvargas@buckeyeusd.org
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